
Eliminating this loophole known as the Charleston Loophole will save lives.  The role of the government in large part is to protect it's 
citizens. The Federal law that allows this bypass of verification of the right of a purchaser to obtain a firearm  due to a time lag in 
reporting does not make sense and does not protect the public. Our State government can remedy this  and therefor I support this 
Bill.


